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10 July 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Congratulations on Your Child’s Outstanding Behaviour! 
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has demonstrated excellent behaviour 
throughout this academic year. Their consistent positive attitude, respect for others, 
and high level of engagement have not gone unnoticed. In particular, they have 
earned an impressive number of Bulwell Bucks, reflecting their commitment to our 
school values. 
 
As a reward for their outstanding conduct, your child has been invited to attend a 
special trip to Alton Towers on Monday 21 July. This trip will be fully funded by the 
school as a token of our appreciation for their efforts. 
 
Trip Details: 
 

• Date: Monday 21 July 
• Departure from school: 8:45am 
• Return to school: Approximately 4:00pm 
• Transport: Coach (to and from Alton Towers) 
• What to bring: A water bottle and either a packed lunch or money to 

purchase food at the park 
• Free School Meals: If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed 

lunch will be provided by the school 
 

To confirm your child’s place on the trip, permission must be given via Arbor by 
12:10pm on Monday 14 July. Unfortunately, if we do not receive your consent by 
this time, their place will be offered to another student. 
 
Consent:  
Please log into the Arbor App to consent to the visit. You will find this under 
‘Activities - Trips - Alton Towers Reward Trip’ 

 
We are incredibly proud of your child’s achievements and look forward to celebrating 
with them on this exciting day out. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
K McCarthy 

 
Mrs K McCarthy 
Assistant Principal 
 


